Dear Municipality of Anchorage Purchasing Department,

The Fairview Community Council executive board is writing this letter in support of a grant for the modular shelter unit program that In Our Backyard is proposing. In Our Backyard has presented their proposal with updates of the project to the Fairview Community Council general membership twice now.

The Community Council is aware of and has no objections to a well-managed pilot project being constructed and operated where proposed as long as there are no negative off-site impacts to our neighborhood.

As presented, the Fairview Community Council (Executive Board) feels that this project has the potential to provide much needed services to an important part of our community. In Our Backyard has put much time and effort in researching this project and are flexible enough in their planning to deal with any problems should they arise.

Thank you, Fairview Executive board

James Thornton, President Fairview Community Council

7/5/2024